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16 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Musical Entertainment at the Seaford Sustainability Fair 
Saturday 1 June – 12pm-4pm - Steyne Site Field 

 
 

We are really looking forward to providing the musical entertainment during the fair.  Please can 
you log into ParentPay and confirm that you give permission for your child to take part.  The 
deadline for this is Monday 20 May. 
 
Rehearsal Day – Friday 24 May – Students dressed in School Uniform 
All students in the school band and choir will register in room M (period 1). Rehearsal and 
practice set-up on the field. 
 
All students taking part in Battle of the Bands register in the music room at the start of period 4 
(after break) for rehearsals during periods 4 and 5. 
 
All students taking part in DJing, Samba Band or Open Mic performances register in the music 
room after lunch for a rehearsal during period 6. 
 
Performance Day – Saturday 1 June 

 Students do not have to wear school uniform, but should dress appropriately (no offensive 
slogans or heavy make-up).   

 
 Students meet and register in the music room at 11am to set up on the field.  Band sound 

check. 
 

 Most students will perform between 12.00pm and 2pm.  Students are free to leave once 
they have performed.  However, the samba band and DJs will need to be ready to perform 
until 4pm. 

 
If there are any changes to arrangements (e.g. bad weather) I will contact students and 
parents/carers using Edulink, so please keep an eye on your email account on the day.  Further 
information about the event can be found at https://www.sharingskills.co.uk/ 
 
Thank you for your continued support with making music such a valued part of the Seaford Head 
community. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr D Faulkner 
Music Lead 
 


